
        

 

Sanghamitra school 

 

 

Dear Children, 

Wishing you all the very best for your exams! 

 

Here are a few reminders to help you prepare: 
 

1. Bring Your Essentials: Make sure you have all the required stationery    

with you. 

2. Uniform and Presentation: Wear a neat and tidy uniform; it reflects  

your readiness and confidence. 

3. Practice and Preparation: Keep up with reading and writing practice—

it's the key to doing your best. 

4. Healthy Start: Begin your day with a good breakfast to keep your 

energy up throughout the exam. 

5. If You're Unwell: If you're feeling sick, please let your coordinators 

know so they can support you. 
 

During the exam: 
 

• Read Carefully: Take your time to read each question thoroughly before 

answering. 

• Don't Rush: Focus on completing your answers well rather than quickly. 

• Review Your Work: Check all your answers before submitting your 

answer sheet. 

• Ask Questions: If you have any doubts, don't hesitate to ask for 

clarification. 

Remember, practice makes perfect. Stay focused, read your textbook,  

and aim high!                                   

 

G. Arundathi  


